
 

  
Reference:    ID-156 
Contact:        FOI Coordinator 
Email:            foi@digital.gov.au 

  

Email: foi+request-3585-e35c92c6@righttoknow.org.au 

  
Dear Ms Smith 
  
I refer to your request for access to “documents mentioning the inappropriate use of Slack”. 
  
Your request was received by the Agency on 29 May 2017. The 30 day statutory period for 
processing your request commenced from the day after that date.  
  
As today is the 27 June 2017 I am satisfied that this request has been answered within the required 
timeframe as set in the FOI Act. 
 
Decision: 
In relation to your request I am satisfied that all reasonable steps have been taken to locate the 
requested documents and no such documents have been found. 
  
Review rights: 
FOI applicants can request that the Australian Information Commissioner (Information 
Commissioner) review a decision made by an agency or minister under the FOI Act under certain 
circumstances. You can find out more about this at https://www.oaic.gov.au/freedom-of-infor...  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
(authorised for electronic transmission) 
 
Radi Kovacevic 
Assistant Secretary 
 
27 June 2017 

https://www.oaic.gov.au/freedom-of-information/foi-act

